
We are actively enhancing Professional Learning
by securing training in Restorative Practices and
Kagan Structures. To ensure our efforts meet
everyone's needs, we are also developing a
district-wide professional development survey to
gather and analyze data. Additionally, we are
simplifying our MTSS Drive access by creating a
new organizational system that will make all
necessary documents easier for staff to locate
and use.

MTSS MOMENTUM:
NAVIGATING THE TIERS TOGETHER

The District Implementation Team (DIT) is
focusing on several key initiatives, including
planning for the upcoming school climate
surveys for staff, students, and families, with a
target completion date of January 30, 2026. The
team is also working to strengthen the SWPBIS
Tier 3 system following recent TFI assessments,
which will involve an administrative meeting to
identify potential barriers and action items.
Additionally, the DIT is reviewing last year's
District Capacity Assessment (DCA) results to
focus on areas scoring low and will retake the
assessment in April to create a new action plan.
Finally, they are developing an electronic version
of the MTSS/PBIS binder for the 2026-27 school
year, which will ensure teachers' physical binders
remain up-to-date.

9.19.25 DIT MEETING
UPDATE FROM  THE 

GOOD THINGS HAPPEINGING
AROUND THE DISTRICT

ALTERNATIVE EDUCATION:
WE'RE OFF TO A FANTASTIC START!
IT'S GREAT TO SEE OUR FORMER
STUDENTS GETTING BACK TO WORK
AND NEW STUDENTS ENROLLING.

ELEMENTARY:
BACK-TO-SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES WERE
A HUGE HIT! 
THE STUDENTS LOVED THEM AND THE
POSTCARDS FROM LIONHEART. 
THE PBIS STATIONS WERE A GREAT
SUCCESS.

SECONDARY:
IT'S FANTASTIC TO SEE HOW WELL
OUR STAFF IS HANDLING STUDENT
BEHAVIORS. THE POSITIVE IMPACT IS
CLEAR, AND IT’S CREATING A BETTER
LEARNING ENVIRONMENT FOR
EVERYONE.

NEXT STEPS

NEXT  DATA  REVIEW DAY:
12.5.25

October 1, 2025


